
Printed on: 09/07/2019 09:10:05

Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

08/07/2019  11:42:022019/2964/P OBJ Lesley Gould Camden Planning Department has made a number of decisions recently which have shown little regard for the 

fact that Hampstead Hill Gardens is in a conservation area.   They have given permission for a building (13a 

Pond Street which completely alters the ambiance of rear gardens towards the Pond Street end.   They have 

permitted the overdevelopment of the site at 25 HHG, where one ugly house has been replaced by an even 

uglier one of massive proportions.   This building shows no sensitivity to the Victorian buildings around it and 

visually at least appears to have no architectural merit.   

The plans for the new house at 4B HHG involve the demolition of an admittedly undistinguished building and 

the construction of a much larger, taller one of incongruous modern design.   

I am opposed to this planning application for the following reasons.

1.   It is an overdevelopment of the site

2.   The style of the building is out of keeping with surrounding houses

3.   The additional floor will affect light and sun in nearby gardens

4.   The basement excavation will have a negative effect on the adjoining house
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